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The Board of Education of Montgomery County met in special session at the Carver
Educational Services Center, Rockville, Maryland, on March 8, 2006, at 7:00 p.m. 

Present: Dr. Charles Haughey, President
    in the Chair
Mr. Steve Abrams
Ms. Sharon W. Cox
Mrs. Nancy Navarro
Mrs. Patricia O’Neill
Mr. Gabriel Romero
Mr. Sebastian Johnson, Student Board Member
Dr. Jerry Weast, Secretary/Treasurer

 Absent: Ms. Valerie Ervin

Re: PUBLIC HEARING ON THE REORGANIZATION OF
SCHOOLS IN EAST SILVER SPRING

The following people testified before the Board of Education:

1. Pat Herendeen, Northwood Cluster Coordinator
2. Joanna Hoffschneider, Takoma Park Elementary School PTA
3. Chris Barclay, Blair Cluster Coordinator
4. Wendy Cleary, Individual
5. Leigh Giles-Brown, East Silver Spring Elementary School PTA
6. Matt Amann, Piney Branch Elementary School PTA
7. Sarah Melnick, Sligo Creek Elementary School PTA

The Board members had no questions.  However, the Board members expressed
appreciation to the community for their collaborative efforts in arriving at a mutually agreed
upon solution.

The hearing concluded at 7:30 p.m.
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